MINISTRY OF

HEALTH

MANATU HAUORA

No. 1The Terrace
PO Box 5013
Wellington 6145
New Zealand

Natalie Wilson T +64 4 496 2000
fyi-request-3756-91a138a9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: H201600960

Dear Natalie
Transfer of request for official information to Southern District Health Board
Thank you for your request for official information, received on 18 March 2016, requesting:

¢ The cost of the SDHB's use of April Strategy and the total cost of the
"Listening Sessions".

Was correct MBIE tender process used in outsourcing this consultancy?

The Ministry does not hold the information you have requested. However, | believe that the
information you have requested is more closely associated with the functions of the
Southern District Health Board.

As a result, | have decided to transfer your request to the Southern District Health Board
under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

You have the right, under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review my
decision to transfer your request for information.

Yours sincerely
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Liz McMillan
Manager
Government Relations

cc Chief Executive, Southern District Health Board
Carole Heatly
carole.heatly@southerndhb.govt.nz,

OlA@southerndhb.govt.nz

Encl Request for information from Natalie Wilson
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